
 

Harvard Sewer Commission 
July 18, 2012 
 
8:00 AM 
 
Commissioners:  Cindy Russo, Kyle Hedrick,  Rick Maiore 
 
Others: Tim Bragan TA, Scott Hayward 
 
 
Update on status of grinder pump specs, ready for RFQ. 
 
Tim Bragan presented drafts of  Application for  A Sewer Access Permit and Application for a Drainlayer 
for the commission to review.  
 
The commission discussed Scott Hayward’s intent to operate the General Store and the process of a change 
of use relative to serving food at tables. Future discussions will occur after Scott formally assumes 
operating control. 
 
Cindy Russo presented a draft letter to district property owners, comments were made and the letter will be 
updated and reviewed at the next meeting of the commission. 
 
Draft of the Rules and Regulations have been sent to the BOS for their comments and input. 
 
Cindy Russo will also send draft R&R to the BOH and Ira Grossman for their input. 
 
It was decided to add to the SAP the requirement for pumping the existing SDS which is to be discontinued 
after connection. 
 
Open action items:  
 
 /Establish final betterments by property 
 /Re-state property matrix on 2009 base as identified in act. 
 /basis of 300ft limit ? 
 /follow-up with the BOS for their comments 
 /date for September public meeting. 
 
Next meeting at 8:00 AM on Wednesday July 25th  
  
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:15 AM 
 
 
 
 
Rick Maiore 
 
 
Clerk 
 
 

 


